
  

  

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,   
  

During this half term, Year 1’s topic will be ‘Here I Am’. Attached to this letter is your 
child’s Knowledge Organiser’s which contains key facts, vocabulary and information about your 
child’s learning in class.   

  
Our Learning:   

• In Reading, our class texts will be a range of fiction and nonfiction texts linked to the 

seasons and capital cities. We will be focusing on the reading skill ‘Retrieve’. 

• In Writing, we will be writing character descriptions of the Queen, recounts of a field trip 

around our school and season descriptions. 

• In Maths, the children will be learning about numbers to 10, number bonds and addition 

within 10. 

• In Science, the children will be looking at the four seasons of the year and will be 

comparing them against one another. 

• In Geography, the children will be exploring where they live. They will be focusing on the 

United Kingdom and will do fieldwork around Abbey Hey primary School grounds. 

• In R.E. we will be focusing on Christianity looking at the question ‘What makes a 

Christian and what do they believe?’ 

• In P.E, the children will be learning how to make our body curl, tense, stretch and relax. 

• In DT, the children will be learning about healthy foods. We will be working towards 

creating our very own fruit kebabs.  
 

Please support your child at home in ensuring that they are reading each day independently and 

to you and they also have opportunities to listen to an adult read to them. Once you have read 

with your child please write in their reading record.  
 

You can use the information on their Knowledge Organisers to test your child’s recall of facts and 

their understanding of the new vocabulary listed.   

  
If you require any additional information, please contact your child’s class teacher on Class Dojo, 

who will be happy to assist you.   
 
On the reverse side of this letter, you will find information about your child’s home learning 

projects.  
Each week on our school website children will have homework to complete. This can be found on 

our Year 1 page on our school website.  
 
PE  

Below is the day your child will take part in PE. On this day your child must wear trainers to school. 

Children do not need PE kits.  

Poppy Class – Monday 

Daisy Class – Wednesday  

Buttercup Class– Wednesday  
 

Thank you for your continued support,  

  
Yours sincerely,  

The Year 1 team   
 

 
 



  

  

Home Learning Projects:  

 

 
 
  

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Research different cities across the United 

Kingdom. Using images and key facts you 
have found; can you make a scrapbook? 
 

 

Make a weather chart to observe the 
weather throughout the year. 

 

Experiment at home by trying to eat 
different types of healthy food. Send a 
picture to your class teacher.  

 
 

Make a model of a famous United 

Kingdom landmark to display in our year 1 
corridor.  

Write a character description about 

your favourite book character. 

 

Make a poster to help you learn your 

numberbonds to 10.  

 


